
TROOP MANAGEMENT NOT AVAILABLE TUESDAY NIGHT, 9/29 & ALL DAY 
WEDNESDAY, 9/30 
Girl Scouts of the USA is requesting everyone renew their Girl Scout membership before 6 p.m. 
(PST) on Sept. 29. The membership database operates on Eastern Standard Time and is 
accessed by troop leaders across the country. Troop leaders will not have access to their 
Troop Management in eBiz after 6 p.m. (PST)/9 p.m. (EST) on Sept. 29 and all day on 
Sept. 30. If troop leaders wait until Sept. 30, it will be too late to renew through eBiz. After 6 
p.m. (PST) on Sept. 29, only parents will be able to renew their girls in to your troop through 
their own eBiz account.   
 
Questions? Contact the GSGLA Customer Care Hotline, 213-213-0123. 
 


